
 
 

 

 
To: Members of the Arts, Culture & Heritage Advisory Committee  
 
From: Ken Doherty, Director of Community Services 
 
Meeting Date: October 12, 2017 
 
Subject: Report ACHAC17-052 
 Update on Potential Land Disposition to King George School 
 

 

Purpose 
 
A report to provide a verbal update on the disposition of a portion of City-owned land at 
the Peterborough Museum & Archives, adjacent to King George School, to the 
Kawartha Pine Ridge District School Board. 
 
 

Recommendation  

 
That members of the Arts, Culture & Heritage Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report ACHAC17-052 dated October 12, 2017, of the 
Director of Community Services, as follows: 
 
That a verbal update on the status of the disposition of land adjacent to King George 
Public School be received for information.  
 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 

 
There are no budget or financial implication in receiving the verbal update.  
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Background 
 
In a report dated February 27, 2017, the Director Community Services recommended:  
 
a) That Council authorize staff to complete negotiations with the Kawartha Pine 

Ridge District School Board for the transfer of a parcel of land, approximately 
1.75 acres in size, and located south and west of the Peterborough Museum and 
Archives’ Curatorial Centre, identified as Parcel B on the Concept East City 
School Site Layout Plan in Appendix A, and report back to Council on the terms 
and conditions for the transfer; 
 

b) That, in exchange, the School Board work collaboratively with the City/ Museum 
in securing much needed improvements to Museum Drive and the museum site 
such as replacement of the existing watermain, construction of a sidewalk, and 
other intersection improvements as required; and 
 

c) That staff be directed to also collaborate with the School Board on the future 
disposition and adaptive re-use of the King George School and associated 
property, identified as the King George School Parcel in Appendix A. 
 
 

Submitted by, 
 
 
Ken Doherty, Director    
Community Services Department  
 
Contact Name:  
 
Ken Doherty 
Director of Community Services 
Phone – 705-742-7777 Extension 1823 
Fax  – 705-748-8824 
E-Mail – kdoherty@peterborough.ca 
 
 
Attachments: 
Appendix A – Report CSD17-005 – Potential Land Disposition to King George School 
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